
 
 

 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
November 29, 2023 
 
 
Trinity Lutheran Church 
1393 Elizabeth Street 
Crete, IL 60417 
 
 
Dear Trinity Lutheran Church, 
 
Thank you for the generous donation of blankets and coats that were donated to the CM 201-U 
District Office. The items that were donated will greatly help families that are in need. We are 
currently working to distribute these supplies to our families.  
 
Your thoughtfulness is greatly appreciated by our school community. Thank you again for your 
generosity! 
 
 
Sincerely, 
Corina Posada 
Registration Specialist & Support Day Coordinator 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


